
Hello,  
     I am a constituent of Rob Nosse from Portland, Oregon. I urge you to send the NPV to the Oregon 
House for a vote. Oregon must make this the way we vote in national elections: one person one vote 
and every vote counts as much as the next whether you live in a rural area or a city!  
        I hope this committee will make this a priority and make sure there is a House vote on the NPV bill 
as soon as possible. 
         Thank you very much! 
Cheers, Barbara McLean 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


